
Returning Students 
Mary Baldwin will consider students for re-admission to the undergraduate program following a break from 
the University for instances such as leave of absence, academic suspension, involuntary withdrawal, or 
voluntary withdrawal. A returning student's application must include a personal statement addressing the 
reasons for the student’s withdrawal from the University and should provide a detailed plan for successful 
completion upon his/her return. 

Applications to return to MBU should be submitted to the Office of Admissions at least 2 weeks before the 
start of the term, and notification will be made after the application has been reviewed by the Registrar’s 
Office, the Student Accounts Office, the Financial Aid Office, and the Student Engagement Office. 
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